Monday, 11 September 2017

Dear Parent / Carer,

We have had a good start to the new academic year. It has been a pleasure to see our children
so motivated and engaged in their learning. We look forward to continue to work with you to
ensure our children make excellent progress in their learning and have a safe and enjoyable

experience at school.

At Charnwood we believe in, and are committed to, a strong partnership between parents and
the school. To continue to develop this partnership, we are organising curriculum meetings for
parents of all year groups. These meetings will be an opportunity for you to meet your child’s
class teacher, gain an insight into what your child will be learning throughout this academic

year, as well as the different activities and routines that they will be involved in.

Regrettably, this will not be an opportunity to discuss individual children at this time. We will
be holding parents’ evenings after the October half term break to discuss your child’s progress.

The curriculum meetings will be held as follows:

Date Year Group Time

Monday 18" September 2017 Year 3 9:00am - 9:45am
Tuesday 19t September 2017 Year 6 9:00am - 9:45am
Tuesday 19* September 2017 Year 4 2:00pm - 2:45pm
Wednesday 20t September 2017 Year 2 9:00am - 9:45am
Wednesday 20 September 2017 Year 1 2:00pm - 2:45pm
Thursday 21+ September 2017 Year 5 9:00am - 9:45am
Thursday 21 September 2017 F2 2:00pm - 2:45pm
Friday 22" September 2017 F1 9:00am - 9:45am

| am sending this letter in order to give you advanced notice of the meetings. | am certain you

will find the meetings informative and will help you in supporting your child at home.

| look forward to seeing you at the meetings.

Yours sincerely,

<

Ms N Jassat
Head teacher
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